
   

 
 

Please follow us online http://www.cuccc.org/ 
and on Facebook  

https://www.facebook.com/HeartheLearning/ 

 
Contact us by email  

Amy – westpd@cuccc.org 

Nikki – westapd2@cuccc.org 

 

Dates to Remember: 

March 11-15th-Spring Break (see post-

ed signs for dress up days) 

March 27th -Kindergarten Registration 

March 29th-No school 

 

Notes from the Director: 

• Please turn in schedules for the following 

week every Tuesday by 10 am. 

• Please make sure all of your child's be-

longing are labeled. We are not responsi-

ble for lost or broken items.  
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